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Tuesday, 21 February 2017 

We need your help. 
 

PLEASE ENTER TEXT HERE THEN DELETE THIS LINE Dear Parents 
 
This year we have begun a new adventure in our exciting Junior School building with 
the introduction of ‘Little Explorers’. We want to develop confident, creative, 
independent and self-directed 21st century thinkers and learners. 
We will be providing opportunities for students to become engaged varied learning 
experiences, matched to their individual stage of development. Thus promoting the 
growth of the whole child, emotionally, socially, cognitively, spiritually and physically; 
as well as extending vocabulary and language through rich conversations.  
Our exploration area is currently under construction and staff are busily trying to 
resource the different areas of interest to support the students’ learning. We would be 
extremely grateful if you could donate any of the following items to support our new 
program: old toys such as blocks, dress ups, toy food, plastic tea sets, cars, toy 
telephones, old cameras, locks and keys, pebbles, shells, plastic flowers, small world 
toys such as dinosaurs, farm animals, dolls house furniture, wool, material, boxes, old 
video tapes, broken CD players/hairdryers/clocks for our children to take apart, 
baskets, sand and water toys, etc.  
 
Many thanks for your support, 
Jane Hart 
Little Explorers Leader 
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